
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

Thank you for choosing Our Lady of Good Aid 

Cathedral Primary as the school for your child. 

We look forward to welcoming you and your 

son/daughter in the very near future.  

 

Starting Primary 1 can be both exciting and 

daunting for a child and their parents, so we 

want to help make this important transition 

from Nursery to ‘the big school’ as easy and 

smooth as possible. As well as making contact 

with your child’s nursery, we have two 

transition events planned which we hope you 

and your child will be able to attend. 

 

In the meantime, please do keep up-to-date 

with what’s going on in Cathedral by visiting 

our website. This provides a good introduction 

to the various learning opportunities and 

academic challenge we offer our pupils. Above 

all, however, our website will begin to convey 

the love, nurture and distinct Catholic ethos 

your child will benefit from as a valued member 

of the Cathedral Primary family.  

Head Teacher 

 

 

NURSERY – PRIMARY 1 
TRANSITION PROGRAMME 2022 

 

 

 

Wednesday 1st June 2022 
An introduction to OLGA Cathedral Primary School 
This will give parents and carers the opportunity to 
meet the Leadership Team and get all the information 
they need about Cathedral Primary. Meanwhile, the 
children will meet their Primary 1 teacher and spend 
some fun time in their new classroom.  
 
Wednesday 8th June 2022 
The children will meet their new Primary 7 buddy and 
enjoy an exciting adventure trail around the school. 
For parents and carers, there will be a presentation 
on the Primary 1 curriculum, including information on 
how they can support their child’s learning at home. 
 
Each new Primary 1 class has been allocated a 
different time of the day for their transition visits. 
Please ensure that you attend at your allocated time. 
 

PRIMARY 1a: 9.15 – 10.15am 

PRIMARY 1b: 11.15am – 12.15pm 

PRIMARY 1c: 1.30 – 2.30pm  

We look forward to seeing you! 
Please note that the above events are subject to change and will 

only go ahead if COVID restrictions at the time permit. 

 
 
 


